
NAATS HQ E-Mail Update  
March 22, 2006 

 
 

Quick update on the FAA corrected W-2s.  Spoke to the woman in OKC last night 
and she has about 20 amended W-2s she was finishing up and putting in the 
mail.  If you have not received your corrected W-2 and need it by week’s end 
send me an email and I’ll give you her contact information.  She can fax it to you, 
if you are there at the fax machine to get it she does not want to just fax it where 
it maybe sitting around. 
 
If you paid back your sick leave in its entirety and are due a refund, she advised 
that should be paid out this week as well. 
 
The corrected W-2 will not show state taxes were paid, evidently by the time they 
got around to correcting them the computers would no longer take that 
information.  What they have done is included what you had paid in state tax into 
the federal tax section, I have no idea how that works out. 
 
If you are due a corrected W-2 and have not done anything about it yet, please 
let me know ASAP.  Due to those folks being shifted around, we may lose our 
contact there in a week or so.  If you have any questions/problems send me an 
email at naatspres@aol.com I’ll do the best I can to help you. 
 
 

The New Address effective March 1 
P.O. Box 2550 

Landover Hills, MD 20784-0550 
Phone 201-459-5595 

Fax 201-459-5597  

 
Kate Breen 

mailto:naatspres@aol.com

